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H.B. No. 1617 Relating to the University of Hawaii at Hilo

For a number of years the University of Hawaii Professional Assembly has been
concerned about the growth in administrative positions within the University of Hawaii.
Expenditures directed to increase administrative positions is unwise and is creating a
structure that does not demonstrate effectiveness or efficiency. Any increased
expenditures should be directly related to program support and student learning.
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